U23 EUROPEAN JUDO CHAMPIONSHIPS



Budapest 2021 - Hungary



How to get the invitation letters and how to order local COVID19 tests for U23 European Judo Championships 2021 in Budapest

Dear Judo Family,

Hungarian Judo Association expresses its highest appreciation to welcome you and your delegations in Budapest soon on the occasion of U23 European Judo Championships 2021.

Please find below some useful information on how to get the invitation letters and how to book the necessary COVID19 tests at U23 EC in Budapest.

In order to receive the **invitation letter** from the Hungarian Judo Association and to order necessary local COVID19 tests, please fill all the requested details of your delegation members into the accommodation reservation system.

Please give the required datas carefully and comprehensively because we will use them as basic datas for the necessary documentation of COVID tests during the event. We all benefit if the datas are correct and we can make the testing smoother.

After the upload you will get the invitation letters via e-mail.

Please order your COVID19 tests necessary for your delegation during the event on the same interface.

Test type	Price	Remarks
Entry bubble PCR3 test	80 EUR	compulsory for each participants
PCR test before weigh-in	80 EUR	compulsory for those who arrive more than 2 days before their competition
PCR test for team competition	80 EUR	compulsory for athletes who take part only in team events and arrive earlier than 5 November 2021
Exit PCR test	80 EUR	if necessary
Exit antigen rapid test	35 EUR	if necessary

Thank you for your co-operation and we are looking forward to welcoming you in Budapest soon.

Kind regards,

Hungarian Judo Association